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SWANING AROUND – SOLSTICE CLUB RIDE TO QUAINTON  IN THIS ISSUE 
 

Hello Swan Members, 

Time for a news update for 

July plus as we’ve been 

subject to some fabulous 

weather of late and I hope 

that you taking full 

advantage of it? 

 

We had a great Summer 

Solstice ride as all the 

groups all met up & see the 

above picture as evidence 

and with just the July just 

one weekend in and we’ve 

already seen 6 riders out 

on a long 100+ ride into 

the Cotswolds ahead of 5 

members taking on the 

Prudential London-Surrey 

100 on the 29th.  

 

We’ve also been running 

some Evening Rides to 

make the best use of the 

current weather and light 

with drink along the way! 

 

Please remember the Clubs 

new Silverstone Challenge 

Cup that currently see’s 

Stewart Bachelor leading 

the way. 

Stewart Batchelor +0.49 s 
Wolfgang Hink +0.39s 
Pat Harbord     +0.31s 
 

 

 

The penultimate round is 

on Monday 23rd with the 

final one on Wednesday, 

Aug 29th so there is a 

chance for you to set some 

times and to improve! 
Silverstone Click Here to view! 
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Club Kit:  

It’s good to report that the 

latest batch has finally 

arrive and is ready for 

collection from the Club 

Sec. from Mid Day onwards 

tomorrow Saturday 7th as 

posted on the Club News in 

the Forum 

 

Club Biddon:  
Do any of you need a new 
Drinks by any chance?  
 
If so check these out: 
 

 
 
So do you fancy one? if so 
be ready to collect/ receive 

your FREE one at some 
time soon. 

Obviously those collecting 
their new kit will get 

there’s and we have to 
make some arrangements 
for you others, collect on a 

Sunday at mine, 
Silverstone, Committee 

Meeting and the Club 
Social perhaps.  

 
A second one will be 
available at a £5 cost 

 
Stay In Touch 

I hope that you are still 
keeping in touch with the 

Club Forum plus our 
Facebook and the 

WhatsApps group’s to keep 
you up to date with all our 
riding activities and that we 

will see you soon. 
 

Never leave home without 
knowing what’s going on! 

 

 

Ride Leaders: To keep the 
ride calendar ticking over and 
make sure we can provide the 

range of rides you all our 
members.  

In particularly for the 
Leisure Rides, it’s been a 

bit of a struggle as of late, 
so anyone?  

There isn’t any particular 
experience or length of 

service with the club required 
to be a ride leader. The main 
tasks are plotting a route with 
an appropriate stop. Even if 
you can only commit to do 
doing this on an infrequent 

basis or you just fancy to try 
it just once, please let us 

know! 

Membership News 
It is really good to see that 

so many of you have 
rejoined the Swan’s 

already for this year and 
with some new members 
we are now up to 48, so 

Thank You 

 

Dates for  
your Diary 
Next Committee 
Meeting –  
 July 12th 7:30  

at the Villiers – all of you 
are welcome 

Silverstone Circuit Ride  
 Monday 23rd from 

5:30  
Other chance for you to 
establish a time and/or 
make that all important 
improvement  

Club Social 
 Friday 27th  

so see you at the Mitre 
from 7:30 ok? 

And to finish we hope 
to see you on a ride 

soon 
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